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Comments: I would like to voice my unconditional support of this project.  It is a much needed and long overdue

upgrade to very antiquated and inadequate facilities.  This a well planned project on public lands for the benefit of

the people. It is most beneficial to the kids of not only our community, but across the entire state. And kids are

the future of the sport. Vail needs this to stay competitive with other resorts who already have much larger

facilities on public lands. There is simply no reasonable argument that can be made against this project. Traffic

and other municipal issues can, and always have been managed and mitigated. Thank you for your time.   


